BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Regular Meeting of April 10, 1969.
Members present: Michele S. Parisi, Chairman
Gerard L. Daigle, Vice-Chairman & Clerk Timothy J. Hannigan James E. Hart

Minutes of the meeting of March 27, 1969 were unanimously approved as read on a motion made by Hannigan and (2) by Daigle. Minutes of the meeting and JOINT MEETING of April 3, 1969

were unanimously approved as read on a Daigle and Hannigan motion.

Hannigan suggested that the board meet every other Thursday. Parisi agreed that after the Articles are thru the Town Meeting, the board will see what the work load will be and can schedule the future meetings accordingly.

After discussion, board members agreed that a periodic Joint Meeting with the Zoning Board would be more beneficial than to select a regular representative.

In-coming correspondence was reviewed. Notice was received from the Mass. Fed. of Planning Boards of the 1969 Annual meeting to be held on May 10 at the Holiday Inn, Newton. Parisi said he would try to attend and recommended that members make their advance reservations.

Discussion on the naming of a temporary secretary was held and no decision could be reached. Daigle said to uphold the boards excellent record of the past few years, a compromise should be reached. After further discussion, Parisi stated that on the basis of the three members present the board has agreed to advertise for a temporary secretary to fill the position for a maximum of 6 months. Motion was made by Hannigan and seconded by Daigle. Vote was unanimous. It was agreed that the secretary would type the minutes but the clerk would sign and be responsible for them.

On a Hannigan, Hart motion, Gerard Daigle was unanimously appointed as Planning Board representative to the Tax Revaluation Committee which is being formed. Town Clerk and Board of Selectmen were so notified.

Parisi reported on attending a meeting of the I.D.C. and said Multi-Family Dwellings were discussed. He said that board members were still not completely agreeable to the article.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Joan M. Giard, Secretary